
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 25th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been notified of new additional confirmed cases of Covid-19 in your child’s Year 2 cohort.  

Although close contacts are no longer required to isolate or test, I am writing to request that you 

are vigilant for Covid-19 symptoms with your child for the next 5 days. 

 

If your child develops any of the following   symptoms, we would ask that you arrange a test by 

visiting https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test  or by phoning 119. 

 

 A high temperature – this means feeling hot to touch on the chest or back  

 A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or 

more coughing episodes in 24 hours  

 A loss or change to their sense of smell or taste 

 

If the child has been PCR tested because they were showing symptoms and the test has come 

back negative, they can return to school provided they are well.   

 

If they still feel unwell after a negative test they should stay at home until they  feel better. If the 

child has been sick, has had a high temperature or diarrhoea, they must not return to the setting 

for at least 48 hours after symptoms last showed. 

 

Thank you once again for all you are doing to keep our setting safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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